
6th Grade Students & Parents of 
P.S. 150:

You are invited to learn all about

The Thomas J. McCann 
Woodside Intermediate School 

At a Special Open House On

Wednesday, October 15th, at 9:00 AM
At

I.S. 125 
46-02 47th Avenue in Woodside

During this visit you will have an opportunity to:
-Meet the Principal & Key Staff Members

-Enjoy Musical Selections From Our School Chorus
-Hear From Members of Our Student Government

-Learn About Our Programs
-Have Your Questions Answered

-Tour Our School 



P.S. 150 students will be escorted to I.S. 125 by their teachers and staff 
members.  Parents are welcome, and encouraged to join their children for the 

Open House presentation.

For Additional Information
 Please Contact Ms. Alvarez, School Counselor at PS 150.

Office Number: (718) 383-7495

5th Grade Parents of P.S. 150:
You are invited to learn all about

The Thomas J. McCann 
Woodside Intermediate School 

At a Special Open House On

Wednesday, October 15th, at 9:00 AM
At

I.S. 125 
46-02 47th Avenue in Woodside

During this visit you will have an opportunity to:
-Meet the Principal & Key Staff Members

-Enjoy Musical Selections From Our School Chorus



-Hear From Members of Our Student Government
-Learn About Our Programs

-Have Your Questions Answered
-Tour Our School 

For Additional Information
 Please Contact Ms. Alvarez, School Counselor at PS 150.

Office Number: (718) 383-7495

PS 150
40-01 43rd Avenue * Sunnyside, New York 11104     *TEL. 718-784-2252 * FAX: 718-729-7823
Carmen Parache, Principal,                 Onalis Hernandez, Assistant Principal
Zulma Tanzer, Assistant Principal   Ismael Perez, Assistant Principal                                                              

October 6th, 2014
Dear 6th grade parents,

We have arranged an Open House visit to IS 125.  Please complete the trip consent form and return it as soon as 
possible.  We will be leaving from the lobby at 8:30am.  You are welcome to walk with us or you can meet us at IS 125 at 9am.  
Please remember to bring Id with you.  If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at (718) 383-7495.  Thank You!

Sincerely,

__________________________
Elizabeth Alvarez
School Counselor


